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The site is designed to meet the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0, and to conform with the 
BSI PAS 78:2006 guidelines where possible.

Browser Support

There will always be small differences in the display between browsers, but we do aim to broadly 
support:

Internet Explorer 7+ for Windows
Safari for the Macintosh
Mozilla Firefox for all platforms
Google Chrome for all platforms

Use of Cookies

Every user is informed about how the site uses cookies on their first visit. For more information see 
our cookies policy.

How you can help

We know how important it is for everyone to have access to good health information, which is why we 
aim to make our website and information products as accessible as possible to as many people as 
possible.

There is always more that we can do and there will always be some thing that we miss. We will 
continue to work on improving this, and we really welcome your help. So, if you spot an error on our 
website or have problems accessing our information or have any suggestions for how we can improve 
our website, please contact us, using the link below:
https://nras.org.uk/report-a-website-issue

https://nras.org.uk
/nas/content/live/jialive/
https://nras.org.uk/privacy-policy/
https://nras.org.uk/report-a-website-issue
https://nras.org.uk/accessibility/


Web link

Accessibility

Click here for information on our ongoing efforts to make our website more accessible.

NRAS in 2023

0 Helpline enquiries
0 Publications sent out
0 People reached
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